

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 5, 1993

W

Dr. Jayne White Drury College 900 N. Benton Avenue Springfield, MO 65802

Dear Dr. White:

We are delighted Drury Student Teachers Association has chosen to visit the Cherokee Nation as part of their multicultural experience.

The itinerary is as follows: Friday, April 23

10:30 A.M.

Meet With Chief Mankiller

and Tour Cherokee Nation Complex

11:30 A.M.

Lunch at Sequoyah High School

12:30 P.M.

Visit Head Start/Sequoyah High School

2:00 P.M.

See Classroom Materials & Resources

3:30 P.M.

Return to Springfield

The Cherokee Nation Museum will be open during your visit should you wish to include it in your schedule. The group rate is \$2.25 per person. Should you desire to include the museum on the schedule, we can subtract some time from the Materials and Resources presentation and add it to the total for the day.

We are looking forward to the students' visit and hope that it will be educational for them.

Sincerely,

Gloria E. Sly,

Deputy Director of Education

cc:

Chief Mankiller

Mr. Quetone, Education Department Director Delton Cox, Sequoyah High School Superintendent

Verna Thompson, Head Start Manager